Exit Questionnaire Results July 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
We would just like to thank everyone who completed our exit questionnaire which was issued with your child’s end of year report. Thank you for taking the time to do this. We are really thankful for your support and positivity, and it means so much to all of us.  Over the summer holidays we have looked at the results and your comments.  We will be making calls to families who have concerns as it is very important to us to ensure we work together to overcome any issues or concerns.
	Question
	% of people who strongly agreed or agreed
(172 people completed the questionnaire)

	My child is happy at this school.
	97%

	My child feels safe at this school.
	99%

	My child makes good progress at this school.
	99%

	The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved.
	99%

	The school makes me aware of what my child will learn throughout the year 
	100%

	When I have raised concerns with the school – they have been dealt with properly 
	95%

	The school has high expectations for my child 
	98%

	The school supports my child’s wider personal development 
	97%

	The school dealt with “fallings out” quickly and appropriately if my child had experienced this.
	54% not experienced
99% 

	The school dealt with bullying quickly, efficiently and appropriately if my child had experienced this.
	80% not experienced
99%

	I would recommend this school to another parent.
	98%



Any areas for development that came up frequently have been used to write an action plan for this academic year to ensure we work together to become even better – this can be found on our school website.  There is also a document on our school website with all of the positive comments too.
Thank you to all of you for shaping the future of Morley Victoria. By working together we will have even better outcomes for our young people ensuring that they are ready for the next stage of education and beyond.  
Kind Regards,
Mrs Wood



